Minutes of FONS meeting Tuesday 2nd May 2017

Present: Sarah Crosby, Nia Grant, Mrs Meaden, Jenny Ewell, Mrs Gunes, Kate Griffiths,
Beth Jennings, Mr Williams, Nicky Hall
Apologies:Tracy Horrigan

LAST MEETING'S MINUTES
« These were approved by all present.

EASTER BINGO

« KG reported that she has banked £136.27 following the Bingo.
+ Approx. 7 payments are still outstanding.

« We will ask Elaine to send a reminder note to non payers.

FAMILY FUN DAY - Saturday 20th May, 1-4pm at School.

- SC asked Mrs Meaden to make it clear that this is a School event and if anyone has any
queries they are to see Mrs. Meaden.

« JE confirmed that Tim is happy to produce Key Rings and/or coasters for sale on the
day.

+ Mrs Meaden requested donations of children's books, toys, old sports equipment for
stalls and homemade cakes on the day to accompany the refreshments.

VILLAGE FETE - Saturday 17th June, 1-4.30pm on the Village Green.

- SC to work out donations for the pocket money stall per year group and circulate with the
minutes.

« SC will write a letter to parents highlighting all scheduled events between now and the
end of the academic year and also highlighting what help is required from parents.

HOMEWORK

« Mrs Meaden asked for our thoughts on homework as it is currently set.

« After some discussion, it was agreed that in future consideration will be made to giving
the children curriculum based spellings to learn taking into account high frequency words
and topic related spellings.

« It was proposed to hold a Maths evening for parents to see how maths is taught in
school.

« Mrs Meaden asked if Fons could look into the cost of providing hard back note books for
the children to use as their homework diaries.

SPORTS DAY - Thursday 22nd June, 1.15-3pm, on the School Sports Field.
+ Areserve date of Thursday 13th July was set in the event of inclement weather.
- Any bottled water left over from the Village Fete can be used for the children.

- It was decided to not bother with Strawberries & Cream.

AOB

« KG suggested the possibility of booking Flint cinema for the children to have a film night.

- It was felt that this would be a good idea for the Autumn term. KG to action

« Mrs Meaden to liase with either Dave Allen of Mr Surman regarding the "DO NOT PARK
HERE" signs.

DATE OF NEXT MEETING - Tuesday 20th June, 3.15pm. ALL WELCOME



